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Our Ref: HeadteacherSA: parental ltrs/SZY/JOD
Date: 







Dear 

ARRANGEMENTS FOR THE FIRST LATERAL FLOW DEVICE TEST

Please see below the appointment time for <name> to attend school for their first Lateral Flow Device test.

	xxx
	xxx
	xxx



Students should time their journey to arrive at school no more than 5 minutes before their appointment time. Please remember that lockdown rules apply and they should not be walking to school in groups. Students should enter via the pedestrian gate on Rook Street and make their way straight down to the Sports Hall. Students are not required to wear school uniform for the first test.

Ruskin staff will meet students and support them throughout the testing process. Students will complete their own swabbing under the guidance of a trained Test Assistant who will advise, reassure and encourage them to swab correctly. Face masks must be worn at all times whilst in the testing centre, except whilst completing the swabbing process. Once the test has been completed, students will be asked to return straight home. Results will be sent via text message and email from the Government Test Results site. 

A video is accessible on Classcharts for students to watch prior to attending regarding swabbing. Whilst the process of swabbing is strange at first, it certainly isn’t painful and should be no cause for worry for students. 

Lateral Flow Device testing should enable us to reduce the asymptomatic transmission of the virus in school, by enabling us to isolate any students or staff who are unknowingly infectious. However, it is very important to note that a negative test does not mean that social distancing rules can be ignored. In fact, should a student ignore the 2m rule then they will put themselves at increased risk as a negative test will not prevent them contracting the virus. We will ensure students are aware of this, but please could you support and reinforce this message at home.

Thank you for your ongoing support. 

Yours sincerely
[image: ]
E Szymura (Miss)
Deputy Headteacher
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